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Saint John Wall Catholic School
A Catholic School For All

Important Dates

● Open Evening
Tuesday 17 September - 4.30pm to 6.00pm
(School closes to pupils at 12.30pm for set-up)

● Open Mornings
Wednesday 18 September & Thursday 19 September
9.30am to 12.00pm

Weekly Information Bulletin
Mission Statement

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear and respond to what God calls them to be’

Next full newsletters will be published on:
Friday 27 September 2019   Friday 25 October 2019   Friday  29 November 2019  Friday 20 December 2019

Catholic Life

Prayer: Dear Lord, We thank you for the gift of today. May
we always value others and be grateful for gifts that they
share with us. May we in turn be active in sharing our gifts
with those around us. Saint John Wall, Pray for us. Amen.

This year’s theme:

Our theme last year was about being a witness to our faith.
We are continuing this by looking at our journey as a wit-
ness in the Kingdom of God. The Kingdom of God is not a
place, it is a way of being, a way of following what God asks
of us. Each term we will have a new theme, this term is all
about ourselves. We will be focusing on who we are and
how we can love ourselves. We need to love ourselves
before we move on to love and help others.

GCSE Results Day

GCSE Results day in August was a very happy occasion for all
of Year 11s, pupils were smiling, laughing and some tears of
joy. We will publish the results in the near future. We would
like to wish all of 2019 Year 11 leavers the very best for the
future, as they journey on into sixth form education and
training.

Beginning their SJW Journey - New Staff

We welcome the following staff to Saint John Wall Catholic
School and we look forward to them making a fantastic
contribution to all our pupils education.

● Mrs Adams - SENDCO and Early Intervention

● Mrs Breslin - Head of Year and Performing Arts Teacher

● Mr DuQuesnay - Cover Supervisor

● Miss Reynolds - Cover Supervisor

● Mr Janes - Lead Teacher of PE

● Mr Parekh - PE and Maths Teacher

A more detailed introduction will be published at the end
of the month full newsletter.

Breakfast Club Update - Fantastic News

Warburtons bakery have kindly agreed to donate fresh bread
twice a week to support our Breakfast Club.  This is hugely
appreciated by pupils and staff and we would like to say a
big thank you to Warburtons.


